
CLAN MACMILLAN SOCIETY OF NORTH AMERICA 

(CMSNA) 

Membership Form 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for the first time, or renew your longstanding membership, by 

completing this form and using the new payment methods outlined below. 

The membership dues are $15.00 for a person/family per year, but it is based on a two year term.  

Accordingly, the fee for 2022 and 2023 is $30.00.  Since we did not have a Gathering in 2020 or 2021 

because of Covid 19, some people did NOT take out membership for that period.  IF YOU WISH, you can 

pay for that period as well.  We expect to have a Gathering in the USA (possibly Mississippi) in 2024 and 

then we will be back in harmony with membership renewal the same year as a Gathering.  A 

membership in CMSNA does NOT include a membership in the main Clan Association, Clan MacMillan 

International (CMI), and all their benefits including News Letters, data banks, genealogy opportunities, 

discount in Clan Research, etc.  However, it does give you the User ID and Password to get into the 

“locked” part of the CMI site.    

A membership in CMI is encouraged and can be obtained on the CMI website at a cost of 20 GBP or $25 

USD, per year. 

 

First name :  _______________  Middle initial :  ___  Last name :  _______________________ 

Street address :  ____________________________________________________________ 

City/Town :  __________________________   Province or State :  ______________________ 

Postal Code or Zip Code :  ________________________ 

E-mail address :  _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Payment can be made by PayPal or E-transfer to :  macmillan.northamerica@gmail.com.  Payment can 

still be made by cheque, payable to CMSNA, and mailed to our Treasurer, Deb Sirianni, 2127 Hwy 3 East, 

Lowbanks, Ontario  NOA 1KO. 

 

REMEMBER :   The CMSNA GATHERING  is all set for Calgary, Alberta, Canada on July 20th to 24th , 2022.  

See the “Events” section for more details.  The Registration Form will be available in late March.   Hope 

to see you there for a taste of Western Canadian hospitality – and mountains. 

mailto:macmillan.northamerica@gmail.com



